
26. MEMBERSHIP OF BOARD COMMITTEES – RON WRIGHT 
 
 With the change in membership of the Board with effect from 26 November (Ron Wright replacing 

Pat Harrow), the Board gave consideration to a change in membership of its Standing Committees.   
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That Ron Wright be appointed as a member of the Works, Traffic and Environment, Community 

Services and the Finance and Planning Committees. 
 
 2. That a review of the membership of the Board’s three Standing Committees be undertaken early 

in 2003. 
 
 


